
 

 

 

LH03AT 
 
June 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Psychology tour to London - Tuesday 24 September to Wednesday 25 September 2024 

 
The Psychology department is pleased to offer our annual school tour to London, supporting our A-level 
Psychology curriculum and enhancing learning experiences outside the school environment. This successful 
tour, running for almost 10 years, aims to ensure that all students receive the best learning experience 
beyond the classroom. 
 
The key details about the planned trip are: 

· 2 days and 1 night. Departs on Tuesday 24 September and returns on Wednesday 25 September 
2024. 

· The provisional cost is £225.00 per pupil (final cost will be communicated when known). 
· The price includes travel to and from London by coach, departing from and returning to West Kirby 

Grammar School. The coach will remain with us whilst we are in London to take us to and from all 
venues. 

· Bed and breakfast accommodation at Pax Lodge Hostel, Guiding Centre, London. 
· The group size will be approximately 40 students plus 4 staff members. 

 
The suggested itinerary for the trip includes: 

· Facilitated tour & discussion at the Freud Museum. 
· Jack the Ripper walking tour. 
· Evening buffet meal with soft drink at Pizza Hut. 
· Evening theatre visit to see ‘Witness for the Prosecution’ (Agatha Christie) at County Hall, London. 
· Entrance to London Eye. 
· Entrance to London Dungeon. 
· Visit to the National History Museum. 

 
To secure a place for your child/ward on this trip, a non-refundable deposit of £50.00 is required by Friday 
5 July 2024. Please pay online and give consent, if appropriate, by using the online payment system (if this 
is likely to cause any financial difficulties, please contact Mr S Clarke, Headteacher, in confidence by email 
to office@wkgs.net). Your online payment serves as both consent and confirmation of updated emergency 
contact details. Contact details can be checked/updated via your Arbor app. Please ensure you provide any 
appropriate addition information directly to me. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

L Hughes 

 
Mrs L Hughes 
Head of Psychology 
 
The school has a blanket School Journey Insurance policy in place to provide appropriate cancellation, 
curtailment, medical and personal possessions cover. This policy also carries very limited personal accident 
insurance cover for pupils. As the school will not be liable for any injury arising from incidents beyond our direct 
control, parents/carers may wish to consider purchasing their own personal accident cover to enhance the limited 
protection of this policy. 


